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NEWSLETTER As the Community Council starts a new civic term
we are taking this opportunity to share with you the
results of the recent survey and council priorities
for the next 12 months.
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We are proud to share that our Community
Council was highly commended in two
categories at the recent One Voice Wales
Awards, which celebrate the valuable
contributions of councils across Wales.
A huge thank you to everyone who continues
to support our work — this recognition is
shared with you all.

The community council would like to thank
everyone who took the time to complete
the questionnaire; your responses will
support our work over the coming year.
The survey report is providing feedback to
the community; informing you of our
findings and the councils action plan to
move forward on the outcomes.

Warm welcome to our new Chair, Cllr
Sue Lewis as she takes office.

"I am very much looking forward to my year in
office. I attended community council meetings
for years reporting for the Tivy-Side and saw at

first hand the dedication and commitment
shown by councillors. It's a privilege to take

over the role of chair and work with my fellow
councillors for our community."

The Community Council holds hybrid
meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of the
month at Blaenannerch Chapel Vestry.
www.aberporthcommunitycouncil.gov.uk  

We will be holding a multi sports day on
Parcllyn Community & Sports Field on 

31st May from 10am.
We’re delighted to invite you to Multisports
Day on 31st May, as we celebrate the
community purchase of the sports field —
securing it for future generations to enjoy.
Come along for a fun-filled day of activities
and help us mark this exciting milestone for
our community[!
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